

# 2022-04-01 Meeting notes

## Date

01 Apr 2022

## Attendees

- [Elisa Kendall](#)
- [Pete Rivett](#)
- [John Gemski](#)
- [Jefferson Braswell](#)

## Agenda

- 1) Use Case reminder
- 2) Where we are on our road map.
- 3) Open Action Items
- 4) JIRA Issues Review - <https://jira.edmcouncil.org/projects/IND/issues/IND-17?filter=allopenissues>
- 5) Todays content discussion.
  - SMIF OWL-UML
  - SKOS
  - RDF/S
- 6) For next week.

## Proceedings:

So today we noted that this is our last IND-only call. Next week Pete is out of town and the following Friday is Good Friday, so we will kick off our joint SEC /IND work on 4/22. Elisa will modify that call to be an hour and a half going forward.

We also looked at the SecurityRelatedCorporateActions ontology in CAE and CreditEvents in FBC/Debt, and at our open issues related to corporate actions generally. There are three that we want to look at over the next couple of weeks including (1) IND-111 to address punning, (2) IND-117 for reconciling credit events and security-related corporate actions, and (3) a new one, IND-120, making security-related corporate actions ready for release. We also need to continue our work in reconciling the current ontologies with the GLEIF work that Pete and Jeff have been working on. For the GLEIF codes, we should map what we have to the GLEIF ontologies.

We should review the L1 ontology Pete provided that corresponds to the grouping of the GLEIF corporate actions, which includes sequencing for some events, which is complicated so we need to review that and address those requirements in our GLIEF-specific ontology. We raised issue IND-121 to investigate that in particular.

## Decisions:

## Action items

